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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       29 January 2019  

           No 19 

General Information 
 

Message from Sutton Coldfield Police  
For the Attention of Parents and Staff of Boldmere Junior School 

 

‘We have recently had a really rare event outside one of our schools where a car has been 

taken from a parent waiting for her children. 

 

At this time can we please ask for your assistance? Please be aware if you are waiting 

anywhere in your vehicle, particularly outside your school. 

 

If you are waiting in the car please follow the following tips: 

 

 Keep your car doors locked-Prevents numerous offences occurring- Thieves do 

not want to spend any longer than necessary anywhere near any vehicle. 

 If possible, park in well-lit parts of the street. Sounds strange, but the better lit 

the safer. 

 If anyone does approach your car that you do not know, DO NOT, open the door, 

open the window as slightly as possible if you think you do need to speak to them. 

 If you leave your car, keep valuables out of sight, remove incentives for a thief 

 

Finally- Any suspicious behaviour, anything at all-Please Report it!!’ 

 

Sutton Coldfield Police 

Sutton Coldfield Police Station 

Lichfield Road 

B74 2NR 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

Wednesday 30 January 2019 – Year 4 Inspire Afternoon  
An invitation letter has been sent out with all children in year 4 regarding their Inspire 

Afternoon, which will commence at 1.30 pm until approx. 3.15 pm.   We hope you can attend.  

During the Inspire Afternoon, information will be provided regarding the Culmington 

Manor trip. 

 

Year 3 Trip to Think Tank – Friday 1 February 2019 
A reminder that this Friday is year 3’s trip to Think Tank.  Please ensure you provide your 

child with a packed lunch.  If your child has tennis lessons on a Friday lunchtime, they will 

have their lesson on Thursday lunchtime instead this week. 

 

 

http://www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk/
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5F’s Class Assembly – Wednesday 6 February 2019 – 9.05 am 
For information, 5F’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 6 February 2019.  

Parents/guardians are invited to attend.  The assembly will last approximately 40 minutes. 

 

Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 6 and Thursday 7 February 2019 
A reminder that Wednesday 6 and Thursday 7 February 2019 is parents evening.  An 

appointment letter has been sent out to you giving full details .  A copy is also available on the 

school website.  If you have not already done so, please return your appointment request to 

your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

OPP Review Meetings 
Letters have been sent out regarding OPP Review Meetings, which will take place on either 

13, 14 or 15 February 2019.  If you are expecting a letter but have not yet received one, please 

contact the school office.   

 

Year 6 Trip to RAF Cosford – Monday 11 February 2019 
A reminder that if you have not already done so, please send your consent slip back into 

school.  Payment may be made via ParentPay. 

 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to our school football team who won the EFL Kid's Cup on Tuesday 15th 

January 2019. The team won the final 1-0 vs Little Aston. We scored 15 goals in the 

tournament and conceded 0. We will now play in the grand final on Wednesday 30th January 

2019. Team: Josh W, Connor F, Jack Q, Beck T, Toby E, Sam B, Henry R. 

Busy Bodies  IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

February Fees 
February fees are due – last date is Friday 1 February 2019. 

 

Attendance for last week 
The winners of our weekly Head Teacher’s certificate for the best attendance week 

ending 25 January 2019 was 3T.   Whole School Attendance for week 25 January 2019 was             

97.29%. 

 

Message from Boldmere Infant and Nursery School (Nursery Open Days) 
Nursery will be holding open sessions on Tuesday 26 February 2019 (10.30 am and 2.30 pm) 

for prospective parents of children who will be eligible to join the nursery in September 2019 

(date of birth 01.09.2015 to 31.08.2016).  If you know of anyone that may be interested in a 

nursery place, then please get them to call into the infant school office or call them on 0121 

464 2338. 
 

PTA 
You are all welcome to the PTA meeting that is happening tonight (Tuesday 29th) at the 

Harvester at 8 pm. Please come and help us plan for the year ahead. 
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Community News 
Disclaimer - The following community events are for your information. Should 

you wish to obtain further information or attend, it is at parents’ own discretion. 

 
Aspire Sports – February half term active camps leaflets available in the school entrance.  

For more info visit aspire-sports.co.uk or call 0121 663 1082. 

 

Cinderella – Sutton Coldfield Town Hall – 6 to 9 February 2019 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday evenings at 7.30 pm and 12 noon and 5 pm Saturday.  For 

more details contact the box office on 07873 192715 or 0121 244 7475 of book tickets online 

at www.cloc.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

 


